
 

7 December 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Christmas Lunch and Christmas Charity Drive 
 

Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 14 December 
 

On Wednesday 14 December, students will have the opportunity to enjoy our annual Christmas 

lunch in the dining rooms. This will cost £3 and will include a main course of a full Christmas 

dinner (meat and vegetarian options available) and a dessert. Students on Free School Meals 

can have a main course and either a dessert or a drink.  

 

If students do not want to have the Christmas meal, there will be a small selection of hot/cold food 

available, or they can bring their packed lunch as normal.  

 

Christmas Charity Drive – Monday 12 - Friday 16 December 
 

KS3, KS4 and KS5 students are encouraged to donate non-perishable food items and toiletries 

to be sent to Ivybridge Link, a foodbank in our local community. Essential food items required by 

the foodbank include: 

 

TOILETRIES & HOUSEHOLD ITEMS (PRIORITY) 

Shampoo, conditioner, body wash, soap, toothpaste, toothbrush, sanitary pads/tampons, 

deodorant, toilet paper, washing up liquid, antibacterial wipes, laundry detergent, multipurpose 

spray, nappies, baby wipes, baby food, baby formula. 

 

FOOD 

Tinned soup, cereal, baked beans, tinned tomatoes, tinned fruits, tinned peas, tinned chickpeas, 

tinned beans, tinned meat / spam, tinned meal, cooking sauce, rice, pasta, pasta sauce, sugar, 

tea, coffee, long life milk, jam/spread, biscuits, squash/juice. 

 

Please ensure that all goods donated are in date. 

 

The food donations made by students will be collected by their Form Tutors, House & Citizenship 

Ambassadors and Senior House Ambassadors during morning registration, on the days specified 

above. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Wednesday 14 December 
 

Students are allowed wear a Christmas jumper to school on Wednesday 14 December. 

Donations are not compulsory – however, if you are able to do so, you can donate to Save the 

Children directly via their website. 

 

Please note that school uniform should be worn as normal on this day, with the exception of the 

Christmas jumper in the place of the school jumper/blazer. 

 

Continued on next page… 

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-hub-rgpp


 

We thank you for your support with the appeals and hope you agree that these are all very 

worthwhile causes. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
 

Ms L Shukla 

House Leader - 

Adam 

Mr P Jackson 

House Leader - 

Brunel 

Mr A Nowicki 

House Leader - 

Brunel 

Miss E Durnien 

House Leader - 

Shackleton 

Miss J Clerc 

House Leader - 

Turner 

 


